
Let’s Talk Trash

As you may recall, included with your 2009 ARHOA dues invoice was a 
question regarding recycling. The rate we were quoted from Industrial 
Disposal was not economically friendly, but even with that, our vote was 
still pretty impressive with 50% in favor. With only a 50% approval rating, 
the board can not implement a neighborhood wide recycling plan with ID.
 
However, those families who voted yes for recycling have an alternative 
that won’t impact those who voted no. Starting May 1st, Industrial Disposal 
will be offering recycling on an individual family basis at a cost of $4.50 per 
month. If you are interested in adding this recycling service, contact ID 
between now and May 1st or any time after.

If you received your Industrial Waste Garbage bill at the beginning of April, 
you may have noticed a rate increase and fuel surcharge applied. We have 
contacted ID and had the rate increase reversed and the fuel surcharge 
removed. Our monthly rate for one 96 Gallon Garbage container is $11.45 
per month. If you get a bill for more than that, only pay the $11.45 per 
month amount and call ID to have them correct your account.

Thanks!
 
John Olivet
ARHOA President


